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Mentor, we bow to you
Teaching is a noble thing. "A mentor" is not just a calling, it is an irresistible desire to give knowledge, to
share experience with others. This is perhaps one of the truly noble professions in the world. On October 1,
all people of our Republic congratulate the teachers and mentors of all educational institutions on their
professional holiday, which is considered one of the most significant and solemn of the year.

Head  of  the  "Scientific-methodical  and  information-reference  department  IRC"  Milichenkova  Natalya
Yurievna  performs  her  work  with  great  dignity  and  professional  responsibility.
On the eve of the holiday, the management of TIIAME awarded Natalya Yurievna Milichenkova the medal
"Excellence in Water Management" by the Ministry of Water Management of the Republic of Uzbekistan for
many  years  of  fruitful  work.  The  employees  of  the  IRC  express  their  gratitude  to  her  professional
leadership,  high-quality  approach  to  work  and  the  sensitivity  that  Natalya  Yurievna  shows  to  her
subordinates. Natalya Yuryevna, we sincerely wish you good health, optimism, great happiness, bright
hopes and confidence in the future.
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